
DOL Announces Webinars for Contractors on Prevailing Wage Compliance 
 
This week, the U.S. Department of Labor (DOL) announced it will offer online seminars for contractors, 
contracting agencies, unions, workers and other stakeholders on prevailing wage requirements in fiscal 
year 2025 for federally funded construction and service contracts. The department will host two-day 
seminars with sessions on the Davis-Bacon Act, Service Contract Act and other related topics. 
Participants can choose among the sessions offered either of the two days.  
 
Seminars are scheduled on Nov. 13-14, 2024, and from March 18-19, June 25-26 and Sept. 24-25 in 
2025. Seminar attendance is free, but registration is required here. Additional information, including 
links to the sessions for each date, will be provided to participants after registration. Learn more about 
related federal wage regulations and check for updates on the seminars by clicking here. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/november-2024-department-of-labor-prevailing-wage-seminar-tickets-1021143596987
https://www.dol.gov/agencies/whd/government-contracts/construction/seminars

